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Comments: I oppose use of any and all motorized vehicles, including e-bikes of any type, on trails designated as

non-motorized within lands administered for public use by various federal agencies. I say this as an avid

mountain biker in his 60s who as I get older will someday likely welcome the advantages afforded by e-bikes.

Nevertheless, simply put e-bikes of whatever type are motorized and therefore incompatible with trails meant for

human powered recreation or horseback riding.  There are numerous places currently designated for motorized

vehicle use compatible with e-bike use. Expanding their use to areas currently designated for non-motorized use

is a slippery slope that will be difficult if not impossible to reverse and will ultimately degrade the natural resource

and recreational experience for the majority of users.


